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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 3:21 PM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: NO Increase for Aquarion

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: arclight [mailto:arclight©ttlc. net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 12:53 PM
To: PUC
Subject: NO Increase for Aquarion

This is NOT the time for a rate INCREASE for Aquarion Water Company!!! It should be obvious to all the difficult
financial environment faced by home owners today!!!! NO RATE INCREASE A THIS TIME!!!! Sincerely, Mary
Corroon & Family, Hampton,NH
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